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To: Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools : _ D;ﬁ; ol
From: OIC-Schools Division Superintendent

Subject: PNU Review Classes on Qualifying Examination for School Heads

Date: November 27, 2017

This is fo inform all concemed that the Philippine Normal University will conduct
review classes on Qualifying Examination for School Heads on December 7-10, 2017 ot
PNU Manila.

Aftached is a letter from Dr. Ester B. Ogenaq, President, for reference and
information.

LEILANI UNANAN, CESO VI
Officerin-Charge N lf2)
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

lynviansangan/chiefsgod

TEETax INU., JZ7 99U i F - 1 3 ol =



REPUBLIKA NG PILIPINAS
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Dear Dr. Garma:
Warmest greetings’

We are pleased to inform you that Philippine Normal University, the National Center
for Teacher Education, will offer review classes for those who intend to take the National
Qualifying Examination for School Heads (NQESH) on December 17, 2017. The review
covers the competencies prescribed by the National Educators Academy of the Philippines
(NEAP) and the Department of Education based on the National Competency-Based
Standards for School Heads.

The review classes are scheduled on December 7 to 10, 2017 at PNU Manila. The
registration fee is four thousand five hundred pesos only (Php 4,500.00), which covers the
review material, a souvenir t-shirt, and 1.D. Our reviewers include outstanding former and
current officials of the Department of Education and highly qualified PNU faculty members.

We will highly appreciate if the above information can be disseminated to the
teachers in the field through your Schools Division Superintendents and Principals.

Reglstratwn is ongomg until December 2, 2017. For further details, please send an
email to pbdopn horcall + 632317 1768 loc. 759.

Thank you for your kind accommodation and best regards.
Very truly yours,
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ESTER B. OGENA, Ph.D.
President
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